
PACS Meeting – May 2nd, 8:00 AM 
Want to learn more about Addenbrooke events and how you can get 
involved? Join us for our next Parents of Addenbrooke Classical Students 
(PACS) meeting at 8:00 am in the Elementary Commons. Everyone is welcome 
– Everyone is a PACS parent. Younger kids invited. We hope to see you there! 

 

Want to learn more about PACS Events? 
Visit our website at 

https://addenbrookepacs.org/ 
 

 
Pre-Order School Supplies for 

Next Year at 15%-20% off! 
 

April 15th – May 3rd  
We have chosen a new company for pre-ordered school 

supplies this year. Yubbler is not only offering a 15%-20% 
discount on early orders, but they’ll also donate 50% of the 

profit from your orders to PACS! What better way to take 
the stress out of school supply shopping while supporting 

your school. Simply visit Yubbler here for a coupon code 
and order your supplies before the code expires.  

https://www.yubbler.com/school/addenbrooke-classical-academy/  
 
 

Staff Appreciation: ‘Best in the West’  
May 5th- 9th  
Sign up to donate or volunteer below: 
https://addenbrookepacs.org/staff-appreciation  

 
 

Restaurant Night: WENDY’S  
Tuesday, April 29th, 5:00-8:00 PM 

8555 W Belleview, #904, Littleton, CO 
(Belleview & Wadsworth Location) 

PACS will receive 20% of your order. No need to 
mention anything, all orders during our event 

timeframe will count! 
 https://addenbrookepacs.org/restaurant-nights  
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